
From: Mishaan, Jessica  

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 8:08 AM 
To: bengoldfarba@gmail.com 

Subject: your public records request 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Please find the email below from Sarah London, Counsel to Governor Peter Shumlin. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
__________ 
 
September 24, 2015 
 
Via email to: bengoldfarba@gmail.com 
Ben Goldfarb 
500 Massachusetts Avenue, NW, Apt. 811 
Washington, DC  20001 
 
Dear Mr. Goldfarb, 
 
I write in response to your public records act request dated September 18, 2015.  The Governor’s Office 
does not have possession of public records you have requested. 
 
We hope this information is helpful to you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
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